
Message from Sarah Crocker   

Bendigo Obedience Dog Club Inc 

If you have problems with the online entry system, please 

be polite when contacting the website admin. Many people 

offer this type of service to the dog community in their 

spare time for the benefit of Clubs and Competitors. 

Without them being so generous, a Trial Secretary's job is 

so much bigger and we don't want to lose them and the 

luxury of online entries. 

 


